#325-22

Danielle Delaney

From: Michael B. Wade

Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 10:42 AM
To: Danielle Delaney; Gabriel Parker
Subject: Re: BC bus renewal

Hi Danielle,

Sorry for the delay, | have been out of the office since last week.
| just spoke with Gabe Parker at Boston College. His paperwork is complete and fine with NPD. The busses
have the proper inspection reports. We will approve their request.

| have CC'd Gabe as well.
Sincerely,

Sgt. Mike Wade

Newton Police Traffic Bureau
1321 Washington St
617-796-2175

From: Danielle Delaney <ddelaney@newtonma.gov>
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 10:58 AM

To: Michael B. Wade <mwade@newtonma.gov>
Subject: BC bus renewal

For June 8 discussion

# Two (2) Bus Licenses renewals for Boston College Bus
BOSTON COACH TRANSPORTATION, requesting triennial renewal of the two bus licenses for Boston
College. There are no changes proposed from 2021.
1) Boston College Law School Routes
2) Boston College Main Campus to Boston Route

These 2 bus licenses expire on 06/21/22. This is the first-time request for a triennial renewal.
same in the pony to you.

Thank you
Danielle





